
Sadie Tanner Mossell Alexander 

University of Pennsylvania Partnership School 

4209 Spruce Street 

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19104 

(215) 823-5465 Fax: (215) 382-2031 

 

 

 

Dear Parent or Caregiver:       Summer 2016 

 

Welcome to the Sadie Tanner Mossell Alexander University of Pennsylvania Partnership 

School Kindergarten!  We’re looking forward to a school year filled with wonderful 

learning experiences for your child.  We hope you are enjoying your summer, as 

September is right around the corner.  This letter is to give you information about the 

start of the school year. 

 

The kindergarten teachers, Mr. Hartzog, Mrs. Trusty, Ms. Mammuth and Ms. Koplove 

will be holding an information meeting on Wednesday, September 7, 2016 at 9:30 

am.  It is at this meeting that you will learn all about the kindergarten procedures and 

routines, and sign-up for an interview time for you and your child.  The meeting will be 

held in the Cafeteria.  Please enter from the blacktop yard on 43
rd

 street. 

 

In order to make the year’s learning as smooth as possible we are asking that instead of 

purchasing a long list of supplies, that you bring $75.00 to cover the cost of the supplies 

and materials.  The teachers will purchase all the things necessary to begin the year in 

bulk, saving you time and money. Each child will also need a backpack to carry his/her 

things to and from school.  Your only responsibility will be to provide a backpack, with 

no wheels, large enough to carry a large 9-inch x 12-inch envelope.  Please bring $75.00 

for supplies and materials on the day of your interview. You may pay by cash, credit card 

online at pennalexanderschool.org or check payable to PAS Home and School 

Association. 

 

We look forward to meeting you on September 7
th

 and scheduling a time to meet with 

you and your child before the start of school. Interview times will be hourly on 

September 7
th 

(noon-3pm), 8
th

, 9
th

 and 12
th

 from 8:00am to 3:00pm. The first day of 

kindergarten is Wednesday September 14
th

. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Kindergarten Teachers: 

Mr. Daniel Hartzog 

Mrs. Melissa Trusty 

Ms. Lindsey Mammuth 

Ms. Erica Koplove 

 


